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         Daniel and Michelle Jones      

“For we are labourers together with God” I Corinthians 3:9 

           Missionaries to the Rio Grande Valley and Mexico              

How do you spell “love”? – January, 2019 
Dear Praying Friends, 

Jesus was God’s gift to us, and now He has given us the privilege of sharing this gift 

with others.  You are a vital part of helping us get the Gospel to Hispanics on both 

sides of the border!  

Eleven souls were saved in November and December in the work in McAllen, and 

four were baptized on the 30th of December!  They are all from a family of 6 that 

started coming to the services in September.  So far this year, 

7  have been saved, and 3 families have joined!  We are  

planning baptisms for next month.  In the work in Mexico, 

139 souls were saved in the last 2 months of the year!  

Sunday  School attendance has risen to an average of 80 with 

a record attendance in January of 98!  We are in desperate 

need of a larger place to meet!  

 

Urgent care was needed for Michelle on December 27th when she had an 

asthma attack!  She did not get out until the 1st of January!  We thank God 

for our home church and a couple of friends that have sent special offerings 

to help defray the out-of-pocket bills we have had!  She is doing much better 

now, and we pray that this year will be a better year health-wise.  
 

Special activities were enjoyed in the months of December through 

January.  In December, the church had a Cantata-Play under the 

direction of Melissa Houston. In January, 22 graduated from our 

discipleship class (not all pictured here)!  We also had youth 

meetings, our first men’s meeting (with 13 men present) and women’s 

meetings.  There is an excitement about serving God here!  
 

We ask that you continue to hold the ropes as we serve Christ in the 

Rio Grande Valley and México!  
 

In Him,  

 

 

 

Danny and Michelle Jones 

John 3:16 “For God so loved the world, that He gave …” 
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Thank You! ¡Muchas Gracias! 

 

 


